
 

LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT 

Date: September 22, 2011 

 

To: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, ICMA-CM 

 Village Manager 

 

From: Raymond J. Byrne - Chief of Police 

 

Re: Award of Valor Presentation 

  

At the regularly scheduled Village Board meeting of October 6, 2011, the Lombard 

Police Department would like to present the Award of Valor to Sergeant William Collins, 

Officer Paul Coy and Officer Alex Rojas. This is the department’s highest recognition 

and has not been awarded since 2004. This award reflects the brave actions of all three 

officers during an encounter with an armed individual on July 17
th

. 

 

We appreciate the opportunity to present this award in a public setting which allows the 

officers to be recognized in front of the community for their actions and service. 

 

cc: Dep. Chief Rollins 

 Dep. Chief Wirsing 

 

 

 


